
June 12, 2007 
 
Hi all, as we look at the summer enrollment figures, it is important to keep in mind that 
Job Corps in Summer 2006 accounted for almost 25% of total WSCH (estimated 35,000 
out of 130,000).  Based on the last couple quarters, it is likely that JC will come in at 
about 30% below the 2006M level -- about 10,000 WSCH off. 
 
Right now we appear to be about 10,000 WSCH ahead of last year (although 2006M was 
down on-campus compared to 2005M).  At this point, about 35+% of the summer WSCH 
is yet to be logged (remember, some departments run sections with mid July start dates).   
Given a strong on-campus enrollment in Spring, we should expect higher on-campus 
numbers in Summer -- we have already seen a strong international student enrollment in 
2007M compared to last year.  However, it is unclear where we will land overall. 
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